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Allied Industries Committee Provides New Tools
To Help FLTA Members Grow Their Business

FLTA’s Allied Industries Committee has been very busy, not just in building positive relationships with the Realtors®, Builders, Lenders and Mortgage brokers with whom we all do business, but in starting to develop tools and resources to help FLTA members build even stronger bonds with their Realtor®, Builder, Lender and Mortgage broker clients. 

The first of those marketing materials addresses the increasing problem of “Ghost Agency” fraud.    In recent months, the title industry has identified a new type of fraud targeting lenders and our own good names and reputations.  In this type of fraud, the Bad Guys find a legitimate and usually well regarded title agency and create a corporate entity having a deceptively similar name.   They establish bank accounts and Tax ID numbers in that name.  The “ghost agencies” create documents purporting to be title insurance commitments and provide lenders with fraudulently created insured closing letters, and even entire closing packages – and then run off with the money.   Because none of the insurance documents are legitimate or issued by a licensed and appointed agency, the lender loses out in this fraud. 

More information about this fraud and how to protect your good name and reputation can be found in this FLTA Bulletin.  Obviously, we need to get the word out about this type of fraud to our lender and mortgage broker clients. 

The Allied Industries Committee felt that we could achieve two goals at once, and developed a downloadable job aid (Download it Here), that you can customize by adding your company name and logo, and then distribute them to your lender and mortgage broker clients.   We think you will find this most effective not as a “blind” e-mail, but accompanied by a call or visit and a personal explanation.  To facilitate that conversation, we also developed Talking points for that call can be downloaded here.  

While the materials are copyrighted, each FLTA member is granted a limited license to use these talking points, add their name and logos to this brochure and distribute them.   

FLTA’s Allied Industries Committee plans to continue developing materials and resources that FLTA members can use to enhance and grow your business.  

We need representatives on the committee from each county to personally establish relationships with your local Realtors®, Builders, Lenders and Mortgage brokers.  It’s a great way to get involved in FLTA while building your business.  If you are interested in joining the committee, please contact Shelley Stewart at sstewart@stitle.com or Lisa Blythe at lblythe@stitle.com 
